
To whom it may concern,
With regard to plans to build a crematorium on or near Firs Farm Wetlands, I 
would like to strongly voice my objections on the following grounds:

Firstly, much time, money and effort has gone into the creation of the
Wetlands.  They have been a great success, having attracted an abundance
of wildlife.  Is all that work to be wasted?  During lockdown, huge numbers of
people walked there daily to look after their mental health.
The site is not appropriate for a crematorium, being flanked by so many
schools: Firs Farm Primary, Highfields, Winchmore, and Latymer just across
the A10.  Their air quality will be affected by the increase in emissions and
the reduction in green space
A crematorium will bring increased traffic to the area, which again is an issue
for the schools and the neighbourhood.
There is a crematorium a few miles up the A10.  Could a solution be found
whereby the capacity there could be increased?
The quality of air on this side of the borough is already affected by the
Edmonton incinerator.  This would be intolerable.  It would be too close to
housing and schools.
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